
ACHS All-Sports Booster Club Minutes 
September 16, 2024  
 
 

LOCATION: Crawford Gym 
 
CALL TO ORDER  

Mark Smith, President, called the meeting to order at 7:06 PM.  

MEMBERSHIP (Tiffany Pemberton)  

• Membership must be renewed every year 
o In our inaugural year we had 40 members (31 families, 8 coaches) 
o As of today, we have 33 members (24 families, 7 coaches, 2 faculty)  

• Volunteer Report  
o We have hosted 9 events so far - #10 is happening right now!  
o 5 Events have been Indoor and 4 have been Outdoor 

 

 

  

 

 

MERCHANDISE /CONCESSIONS (Wyatt Pemberton)  

Merchandise: 

Merchandise sales are low. Discussed whether we should continue with sales or just 
close it down and give refunds. Ways to better promote the merchandise were discussed 
and it was decided to extend deadline. 

Concessions: 

Wyatt reported that concessions are going very well. We now have 4 POS devices and 
they are very helpful with keeping track of inventory and sales.  

  



FUNDRAISING / EVENTS (Angie Smith)  

Pizza Lunch will start this Wednesday, September 18.  We are needing at least 5 volunteers 
for each pizza lunch.  

TREASURER UPDATE – (Verdetta Reed) 

General fund: $42,161.19 

Golf - $25.18            

Girls Basketball - $5645.94 

Boys Basketball - $4636.91 

Volleyball - $4543.41 

Football - $5225.55 

Baseball - $1116.54 

Girls Cross Country - $1453.00 

Boys Cross Country - $424.00 

Girls Track - $3406.39 

Softball - $2657.01 

Girls Soccer - $752.75 

Cheer - $226.62  

The Cross country Coaches asked for $800 from the General Fund to pay for meals for the 
runners for the remaining 4 Cross Country meets.  

Teneesha Johnson made a motion to give $800 from the general funds to the cross country 
teams to pay for their meals. By a show of hands, it passed.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
NEW ITEMS 

There is a New Board Position - Corporate Sponsorship Director. 

Wyatt Pemberton nominated Anton Arnett for the new board position of Corporate 
Sponsorship Director. By a show of hands, Anthon was voted in for the new position. 

ADJOURNMENT MOTION  

Mark Smith, President, called the meeting to a close at 8:00 PM. 


